
Director of Health undergoing
quarantine

     The Department of Health (DH) today (July 14) said that as the Deputy
Director of Health had tested positive for COVID-19 through a rapid antigen
test, subsequent to the assessment conducted by the Centre for Health
Protection the Director of Health, Dr Ronald Lam, has been identified as a
close contact. Dr Lam is undergoing quarantine in accordance with the
guidelines.

     Dr Lam has taken COVID-19 rapid antigen tests regularly with negative
test results obtained. He also tested negative after conducting a COVID-19
rapid antigen test today.
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